
Non-substantive Change Request

OMB Control Number 0955-0001

This request is for a non-substantive change regarding information 
collection number 0955-0001, “Consumer Survey of Attitudes Toward 
the Privacy and Security Aspects of Electronic Health Records and 
Electronic Health Information Exchange”.

This information collection involves a multi-year survey.  The purpose 
of the non-substantive change is to refine the wording of several 
survey questions after the first year’s survey, as well as replace 
several questions to better reflect agency priorities.  The changes to 
the survey instrument do not result in an increase in the burden.  
Attached please find a revised survey instrument in Spanish as well as 
one in English.  

For additional information, please contact Penelope Hughes at 
penelope.hughes@hhs.gov. 
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